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I strongly oppose this measure as it will bring confusion to those participating in the 

voting process. The current process has served us well for well over 100 years, and 

is being used with great confidence by voters nation wide.  Don't bring in a new, 

unnecessary process, that requires a degree to understand and explain. It creates 

suspicion and a lack of confidence in the process.  The last thing we need right now 

is less confidence in our government.  


